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24th Sunday in Ord Time 

15th September 2013 

Newsletter items to Parish Office @ 061 - 368127 or 
email office@newmarketonfergusparish.ie  

Deadline is 11.00am on Thursday 

Newmarket 
Sat 14th     7.30pm Lourda McAleer, Omagh 
    Eileen Meehan, Drumline 
    Larry Kennedy, Ballycar Road. Month’s Mind 
Sun 15th   11.00am Bridget Fox, Knocksaggart. Month’s Mind 
Mon 16th 10.00am Daily Mass (in Funeral Home) 
Tue 17th 10.00am Daily Mass (in Funeral Home)  
Wed 18th 10.00am Daily Mass (in Funeral Home) 
Thur 19th   10.00am   Daily Mass (in Funeral Home) 
Fri 20th  10.00am Daily Mass (in Funeral Home) 
Sat 21st    7.30pm Mrs Anna O’Neill, Ennis Road. 1st anniversary 
    Kevin, Patrick, Don, Mike and Kay O’Neill 
Sun 22nd  11.00am Mary Danagher, Glencragga. Month’s Mind 
 
Wells 
Sat    14th   6.30pm Weekend Mass 
Sun   15th  10.00am Sunday Mass 
Sat    21st      6.30pm Weekend Mass 
Sun   22nd   10.00am Sunday Mass 
 
Carrigerry  
Sun 15th   9.00am Sunday Mass 
Sun 22nd  9.00am Sunday Mass  

Recent Deaths:  
Pray for the happy repose 
of the souls of  
 
Peg Ryan Will, mother 
of Majella Lynch, Urlan 
 
Michael O’Grady, 
brother of Nora Reidy, 
Treenahow 
 
May they rest in peace 

Abundance Prayer Group 
Meet each Monday except 
Bank Holidays at 7.30pm 
in the upstairs meeting 
room in Newmarket 
Church  

Church Collection  + Shrine 
€1872.34 

God’s ‘words’ of encouragement, spoken by Moses to the 
Israelites on the threshold of the Promised Land, after 40 
years wandering in the wilderness. There are times when no 

‘words’ can console us in our daily struggles in these difficult 
times. Thank God, we’ve got the Bible which relentlessly echoes 
God’s covenant of ‘Love’ and reassurance that “He is with us  
always”. Next week our ‘Bible Talk’ and visual presentation is on 
the book of Deuteronomy, - a major Old Testament influence on 
New Testament writings:  

   Friday night 20th September, @ 7.00pm, Upper Room, Newmarket Church – all welcome. 

“Choose 
Life”  

Re-Opening of the Community Market -  
Limerick Road 

Preparations are underway for the re-opening of 
the Community Market on the Limerick Road on 
first weekend in October. This fundraising venture 
under the auspices of and supporting Tidy Towns 
will operate until Christmas. We are accepting 
donations of the following: Quality Fashion Clothes 
- Ladies, Gents & Children 
Shoes - Ladies, Gents & Children / Handbags & 
Belts / Toys, Books, Collectables, Bric-a-Brac / Bed 
Linen, Curtains / Small occasional furniture 

Volunteers Required. 
 

Clare Suicide Bereavement Support  
require more Volunteers to help in their 
work of supporting  people bereaved by 
suicide. Open Introductory Evenings  
will be held at our premises in  
Innovation House, Roslevan Shopping 
Centre, Tulla Rd., Ennis on Wednesday 
September 18th & Monday September 
23rd. starting at 8 p.m. This will be  
followed by  a comprehensive training 
course. Please feel welcome to come 
along and find out more. 
Tel. No. 086 0565373 / 087 3698315. 
www.claresuicidebereavement.com 

Parkinson's Association 
Branch in Clare. 

It is proposed to set up a 
branch of the Parkinsons  
Association in Ennis for the 
benefit of sufferers, their  
carers and families in County 
Clare. 
In order to establish whether 
there is a sufficient number of 
people interested in becoming 
members could you please 
contact Tom at 0876560662 or 
Email mfitzg@gmail .com. 

Newmarket on Fergus Senior 
Citizens Outing 

 
Newmarket on Fergus Senior Citizens 
Committee outing -  a day trip to  
Kilkenny on Sept 21st.  The trip  
includes a guided tour of Kilkenny  
Castle and historical guide of the city 
on a road train.  This will be followed 
by  an evening meal @ the Club House 
Hotel.  Cost €25 all included. Bus  
departs The Green @ 9.30am. 
Please give your name to any member 
of the committee or call Mike on 087 
6942303 ASAP. 



Fáilte-Bienvenue-Willkomen-Benvenuto-Bienvenido-Witajcie-Bemvindo- 

Welkom-Velkomin-Vitejte-Karibu-Croeso-Valkommen-Tervetuloa-Welcome 

SportsSportsSportsSports    
Lucozade Sport Programmes 
The workshops are of enormous benefit and offer 
clubs and provinces an opportunity to access  
education for their athletes, players and coaches.   
These workshops are delivered by highly skilled 
presenters who have all been selected and trained 
by Coaching Ireland. 
 
Monday 16th Sept :NUTRITION PERFORMANCE  
CONTENTS: WILL COVER, FEEDING PERFORM-
ANCE 2, WHY IS FOOD IMPORTANT, INCREASING 
MUSCLE MASS, TIMING ,TYPE OF FOOD  AND 
DENTAL HEALTH 
 
Monday 23th Sept :HYDRATION: ‘YOU ARE WHAT 
YOU DRINK’ WILL COVER, WHY IS FLUID  
IMPORTANT, DANGERS OF DEHYDRATION AND 
HOW MUCH DO I NEED. 
 
This will be held in Obair Newmarket on Fergus from 
7.00pm to 9.00pm the cost for workshop is €5.00 per 
person. To register and further information call 086 
8043088 

*** 
Karate class have started in the Newmarket com-
munity centre on Thursday s at 16.00hrs for under 8 
and 16.45hrs until 19.45hrs for over 8. For details 
you can contact Michael Hogan on 0868043088. 
Coaching Ireland fully qualified coach. 

*** 
Indoor Soccer Group play every 
Tuesday at 9pm in the Community hall. 

We are seeking two more players who 

must be (a) over 30 (b) not so good 
that ye run rings around us. Contact 

Colm 086-8035319 

*** 
 

GAA NOTES 

What a thriller we had last Sunday in the  
All-Ireland Senior Hurling Final and to say we are 
proud of our own Colin Ryan and the never say 
die attitude of him and his team mates is an  
understatement.  It was one of those memorable 
days in Croke Park that we’ll never forget. 
  
As we get another opportunity to do it all again on 
September 28th we would like to keep you updated 
in relation to tickets: 
  
Orders for tickets will be taken from members by 
text or e-mail (please do not leave voicemail mes-
sages). We cannot guarantee any tickets but if you 

wish to be included in the list of applications please 

text 0862569022 or email patkeogh02@gmail.com 

with details of your name, mobile no. and number of 

tickets required either stand or terrace – this must be 

done between Monday 16/9/13 and Friday 5.00pm 

20/9/13.   

We have been informed that there are no “Family 

Tickets” but there will be a limited number of Juvenile 

tickets.  Our understanding of this is that those Juve-

niles who are drawn out will be positioned in an allo-

cated area of Croke Park. 
 

Lotto Results: NO Jackpot Winner 
€30: Sinead Cusack/Declan Mc Mahon/Kathleen 
Reynolds /Kevin & Vera Arthur/Sinead Burke Keogh/
Mary Hartigan/ Michelle Finn/Pat Carroll/Helen Der-
ham/Jim O Neill. NEXT DRAW:-
Bellsfort :16th  September Jackpot €10700.00 

MusicMusicMusicMusic    
Traditional Irish Music Classes  
recommence in Scoil na Maighdine Mhuire, 
Newmarket on Monday 16th September.(5pm 
for Beginners) and Wednesday 18th in Stone-
hall, again beginners classes are at 5pm and  
advanced classes afterwards. 

*** 
‘Mad for Trad’ 
‘Mad for Trad’ session class resuming on 
Thursday September 12th. Intermediate musi-
cians from 6:30 to 7:30 p.m., advanced from 
7:00 ‘til 8:00 p.m. New musicians welcome. 
For further information please contact  
                      Bríd on 087 6949503 

*** 
Shannon Academy of Music,( Ballycasey 
House) is holding it's official opening day on Sat-
urday 14th September between 1-3pm. Marie 
Donnellan, the Clare Rose of Tralee will conduct 
the opening ceremony. There will be live music 
and a draw for free lessons. Everyone welcome.   
For more info tel: 086 669 1232 

All @ Obair Family CentreAll @ Obair Family CentreAll @ Obair Family CentreAll @ Obair Family Centre    

‘Acorn’ 
Acorn women’s group each Monday 
9th September at 8pm in The Family 
Centre, Obair. New members welcome 

*** 
The Buzzstop Youth Café is  
Re-Opening on Thursday 19th of  
September 6pm in the Obair building. If 
you’re interested in sport, music, drama 
and youth affairs and aged 12-17 get in 
contact with Siobhan @0861692659 

*** 
Parent and Baby/Toddler Group 
EVERY TUESDAY MORNING 
DOWNSTAIRS IN OBAIR  FAMILY  
CENTRE: 10:30AM  - 12:00 NOON 
STARTING TUES24TH OF SEPT 
COME ALONG OR CONTACT 
SIOBHAN O’DRISCOLL AT 
(061) 368030 OR EMAIL: 
INFO@OBAIR.ORG. ALL ARE WELCOME. 
MOTHERS & FATHERS 
INCLUDING: CARERS.  
CHILDMINDERS & GRANDPARENTS 

*** 
Basic Computer Skill for beginners 
will be starting on Friday 27th of Septem-
ber  from 11:00am-12:30pm in Obair 
Newmarket-on-Fergus Ltd. Classes are 
free, Learn at your own pace. Some of the 
Areas Covered on this programme are as 
follows: If you’re interested and would 
like to find out more please contact Kir-
sty Horner / Siobhan O Driscoll at the 
Obair Offices on 061-368030.  

*** 
Going Strong /Active Retirement 
Resume activities this Wednesday in 
the Family Centre from 2pm –
4.30pm. New members welcome.  

Tidy Towns: Fantastic result for  
Newmarket-on-Fergus Tidy Towns with another 
points increase to 277 points in the National  
competition. The feedback was excellent and huge 
congratulations are due to all our volunteers. It 
can be seen at first hand the commitment, dedica-
tion and enthusiasm that go into keeping our par-
ish looking cared for and welcoming and we are 
pleased that the hard work of the Tidy Towns 
committee and the local community is being rec-
ognised with increased points. Over the past 3 
months, we have already made a very strong start 
at another points increase next year. Full results 
are available on the Tidy Towns website and well 
worth a read. Thanks so much everyone! 

*** 
Bunratty Local Development  

Association. 
Firstly we would like to thank you for all your 
support and donations throughout the summer, it 
is greatly appreciated and without your support 
we would not be able to have achieved what we 
have to date. The results of the Tidy Towns Com-
petition were released on Monday 9th September 
last, and although we did not receive a prize we 
were awarded 216 points with a very positive 
report upon which we can improve our efforts for 
next years competition. At the moment we are 
planning for winter planting and decorations for 
the lamp posts for Christmas. We also have two 
funding events planned for the winter the first 
being a Pig, Pudding & Porter Night, with a Tra-
ditional Music Season for the Sunday night of the 
October Bank Holiday Weekend, followed by 45 
Drive, to run for 5 weeks, we are looking forward 
to both and seeing you there for a good night. We 
are continuing to take donations and if you would 
like to help in any other way just contact any of 
the committee members for more information. We 
will keep you updated about the fund raising 
nights and our plans for winter planting in the 
Village. Once again thank you for your interest 
and support. 

Coffee Morning 19th SeptCoffee Morning 19th SeptCoffee Morning 19th SeptCoffee Morning 19th Sept    

• The annual Soil na Maighdine Mhuire/

Café Fergus  Coffee Morning in aid of 
Cahercalla Hospice will take place at 
the Family Centre this Thursday from 
9am - 12pm. Please come along and 
support this very  worthy cause.  

• Mary Meade’s House, Drumline. From 
10am. 

Church Gate Collection 
This Weekend: MS Clare Branch  
Next Weekend: Obair Family Centre 

Mid Clare PTAA: Annual Mass & 
Social at the Auburn Lodge Hotel on 
Friday 4th October 2013. Music by 
Mountain Dew. Mass @ 8pm followed 
by meal. Tickets €30. Contact 061 368127 

Ennis College of Further Education are com-
mencing Accounting Technician Year 1 & 2 
classes this September – class hours 9-
1.15.  Places also available on Childcare and 
Office Administration/Business Studies 
courses. Contact enniscc@clarevec.ie or  
telephone 065-6829432 for an application. 


